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Bradner Bulldogs Update 
 

If your child has signed up for Bradner Bulldog activities, hot lunches etc., please make sure you have 
marked your calendars.  You can always check the Bradner Elementary website for information. 

 
 
Playground Structure Fundraiser 
 

• Bottle Drive 
o Start collecting your bottles and bring them to the school between March 11 - 13!  Drop 

them off outside the entrance to the school. 
 

 

 

Important Dates and Events 
 

March 7 – Learning Updates go home 

March 14 – St. Patty’s Day – wear green 

March 17 – 28 – Spring Vacation – No School 

March 31 – School Back in Session 

March 31 – May Day Meeting, 7pm @ Dianne Madden’s - All are Welcome! 

• Contact Jocelyn Radom, president@bradnerpac.com (Bradner PAC President, for more info) 
 

April 4 – Movie Night, 5:30 - 8pm 
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Soccer Camp 

 
Rick Hansen Secondary School (RHSS) is hosting their Future Hurricanes soccer programs again this 
Spring Break (March 25, 26 & 27).  
Rick Hansen staff / coaches and their current senior soccer players will be leading a variety of fun and 
exciting activities for students to learn and develop a number of fundamental movement skills related to 
soccer. The overarching goal of these programs is to connect with students and their families from our 
various West Abby feeder schools and get them excited about coming to our school and being a 
Hurricane Athlete in the near future. RHSS staff/ coaches and players are excited to not only work with 
these Future Hurricanes on the field but also build a greater sense of community among our family of 
schools.   
More information can be found on our flyers and by scanning the QR code which will lead to the 
online registration page.  
If you have any questions, please contact Robb Rutley (RHSS Athletic Director, SR Boys Soccer Coach, & 
PHE Teacher) via email at Rob.Rutley@abbyschools.ca 
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